
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

October 4, 1995 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

To:                 Steve Tilley, NARA 

 

From:            Doug Horne, ARRB 

 

Subject:         Results of Document Search Conducted October 3, 1995 

 

Steve, this is feedback for your use as you deem fit. 

 

Yesterday, using 7 RIFS we printed out of our data base at ARRB, I looked for the 7 documents of 

interest (all on the same subject matter) in the 4 CIA boxes you pulled for me from the Oswald 201 

file: 

 

                       OSW 1, OSW II, OSW VII, and OSW XVII. 

 

After a very thorough and painstaking search, I determined that only 1 of the 7 documents referred to 

on the RIFS was actually present in the boxes in which they were all supposed to be found. 

 

If you desire to know more (such as the subject matter of the documents), my extension at ARRB is 

x245. 

 

I fully realize that some research efforts are going to be more successful, and more productive, than 

others. Thank you for your continuing assistance! 


